
 
 

 
 

 
 
February 5, 2021        Legistar Item:0083-21  
 
Alder. Mollie Jones, Chairperson 
Public Works and Services Committee 
Racine, WI  
 
Dear Alder. Jones: 
 
On Thursday, February 4, 2021, at 2:00 P.M. (local time), the Department of Public Works 
received bids for Contract 2021003 – Sidewalk Replacement-Phase I and submits same for your 
approval.  The following bids were received: 
 
Contractor      Total Bid 
Forward Contractors     $716,507.50 
LaLonde Contractors, Inc.    $817,655.75 
A.W. Oakes & Son, Inc.    $819,562.00 
Milwaukee General Construction   $922,397.50 
 
 
This Public Works Department project was estimated at $700,000. and is a Racine Works Program 
contract. 
 
It is recommended that this contract be awarded to Forward Contractors, at their base bid of 
$716,507.50 
 
Funding for this work is available as follows: 
  
$ 664, 003.50 - Org-Object 40104-57515, Sidewalk Assessment 
$ 52,504.00 - Org-Object 45040-57515, Sidewalks 
$ 716,507.50-Total 
 
Sincerely Yours, 
 
 
John C. Rooney, P.E. 
Commissioner of Public Works  
 
Cc: Mayor Cory Mason 
      Ara Molitor 
 Elizabeth Reiger   
 Jon Dragotta 
 Kathleen Fisher 

 
John C. Rooney, P.E. 

Commissioner of Public Works/City Engineer 
 

Thomas M. Eeg, P.E. 
Asst. Comm. of Public Works/Operations 

 
John C. Rooney, P.E. 

Asst. Comm. Of Public Works/City Engineer 

Department of Public Works 
 

City Hall 
730 Washington Avenue 
Racine, WI 53403 
262.636.9121 – Public Works 
262.636.9191 - Engineering 


